
What supplier needs protection against unfair
trade practices? 2/44/23
The  Competition  Council  has  started  monitoring  retail  markets  in  the  wake  of  the  recent  high-inflation
episode. Analysing this information provides insights into the relationship between retailers and suppliers
and how this affects the market. The Competition Council is soon expected to publish the data and findings
derived from this monitoring, with more attention being paid to breaches of fair trade practices and
prohibitions that buyers and retailers have to observe.  While it’s  difficult  to predict  what this  monitoring
will yield, political pressure may lead to significant changes in this sector.
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